
From: Mavromatis William
Sent: 2016-05-13 9:48:24 AM
To: Hillier Steven; Makrogianoudis Konstantin
Subject: FW: Letter 1994-CNM-HAL-095, Milestone I1B readiness impact on Canmec work
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Bill Mavromatis
Project Manager
 
ANDRITZ HYDRO CANADA INC
6100, aut. Transcanadienne
Pointe-Claire, QC
Canada, H9R 1B9
Office: +1 (514) 428-6822
Cell: +1 (514) 913-4431
Fax: +1 (514) 428-6712
william.mavromatis@andritz-hydro.com
www.vatech-hydro.com/
 
From: Terry Savard [mailto:tsavard@canmec.com] 
Sent: Friday, May 06, 2016 11:41 AM
To: Mavromatis William; Hu Nicole
Cc: David Charbonneau; Christian Bernier; Bertrand Mathieu; Jean-David Turcotte; Rochon Jean; Jean-Marc Cartier; Lydia Plourde; André Bertrand
Subject: Letter 1994-CNM-HAL-095, Milestone I1B readiness impact on Canmec work
 
Bill,
 
Enclosed you will find our letter 1994-CNM-HAL-095. This letter is concerning Milestone I1B readiness impact on Canmec work
 
Regards,
 
Terry

 

Terry Savard
Chargé de projet/Project manager
Canmec Industriel Inc.
1750 La Grande
Chicoutimi (Qc)
G7K 1H7
Tel : (418) 543-9151 poste 449
Cel : (418) 557-6162
Fax : (418) 543-5564
tsavard@canmec.com
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1750 La Grande, Chicoutimi, QC  G7K 1H7 

Phone: (418) 543 6161 Fax: (418) 543 5564 

www.canmec.com 

 
 
May 05th, 2016 1994-CNM-HAL-095 
 
 
Mr. Bill Mavromatis 
Project Management 
ANDRITZ HYDRO LTÉE 
6100 aut. Transcanadienne 
Pointe-Claire, Québec, Canada 
H9R 1B9 
 
 
Subject:  Milestone I1B readiness impact on Canmec work 
 
 
 
Dear Mr. Mavromatis, 
 
Please be aware as per article 26.8 of the prime contract that an occurrence has taken place at site 
and constitute a change to the agreement. Please refer to our notice of change AH-CNM-1059. 
 
According to Exhibit 9, I1B interface, all concrete work including spillway wide concrete slab should 
have been completed before hydro mechanical work start. Hoarding work on downstream spillway had 
to stop due to an interference from civil contractor excavating the spillway downstream laydown which 
compromised the safety egress from the rescue plan. To remediate this situation, scissor lift were 
installed in every water passage to comply with the mandatory rescue plan. Despite the work stoppage 
now being resolved, there is still a negative impact on a daily basis with this ongoing interference. 

At this point in time, we are not in position to quantify the impact of this Change. The occurrence will 
adversely impact the operation and company’s other contractor.  
 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
 
Jean-David Turcotte, Eng. 
Project Director – Hydroelectricity 
 
JDT/et 
 
Cc:  Mathieu Bertrand, Andritz 
 Éric Tremblay, Canmec Industrial 
 Jean Rochon, Andritz 
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